
 

 

 

 
 
18

th
 February 2009 

 
Ed Seymour 
Acting General Manager 
Compliance and Regulatory Operations 
Communications Group 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
Level 35, The Tower 
360 Elizabeth Street 
MELBOURNE  VIC  3000 
Email: ed.seymour@accc.gov.au   

 

Public Policy and Communications 
 

Executive Director Regulatory Affairs  

Unit 11, Level 2 

11 National Circuit 

BARTON  ACT 2600    

 

 

Telephone 02 6208 0740 

Facsimile 02 9261 8390 

 

Dear Mr Seymour 
 
Cost Factor Study: TEA Model v1.3 
 
I refer to your letter dated 11 February 2009 requesting an updated cost factor study. 
Please find accompanying this letter: 

� a Confidential [Category 2] version of Telstra’s updated cost factor study that 
is used in version 1.3 of the TEA model; and 

� a Public version of Telstra’s updated cost factor study. 
 
Telstra does not claim confidentiality over: 

� this letter; or 
� the Public version of Telstra’s updated cost factor study, 
 

and, accordingly, those documents may be published on the ACCC website. 
 
Telstra does claim confidentiality over the Confidential [Category 2] version of 
Telstra’s updated cost factor study and, accordingly, that document may not be 
published on the ACCC website. 
 
Telstra will ensure copies of the Confidential [Category 2] version of Telstra’s updated 
cost factor study are made available to interested parties subject to the same terms of 
access applicable to any other Telstra Confidential Material. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Tony Warren 
Executive Director Regulatory Affairs 
Public Policy and Communications 
 


